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Question No. 22 

Senator Evans asked the following question at the hearing on 13 February 2007: 
 
Has the Department received any complaints about the Exclusive Brethren 
 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 
Yes. Nine letters to the Attorney-General have been received raising concerns about the Exclusive 
Brethren. All letters were received in 2007. 
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